Los Ojos de la Familia *LA VISTA Newsletter*January 26, 2018

2017 Annual Holiday Basket Give-Away



We did it!!

More than 300 volunteers helped, gather, assemble, transport, organize, load and deliver 400 baskets to families around New Mexico and Arizona at our annual Holiday Gift Basket Give-Away!



Thank you for all of the generous donations, whether food, toys, supplies or funds, from businesses, groups and individuals, who choose to make a positive difference in our community.



And thank you to all the volunteers who helped with collection, assembly, and distribution.

Just look at this incredible group of generous organizations, businesses, families, and individuals!



A special thank-you to the members of the NM National Guard, Alpha Company RSP, for so efficiently loading vehicles and cleaning up after all was said and done.



This event is growing every year, and we will keep the momentum going, with the continued support of all who are part of this Familia. As always, we could not do this without all of you.

Please visit our website <u>www.losojosdelafamilia.org</u> to see the video of delivery day.

Sincerely,

All of us at Los Ojos de la Familia







Los Ojos de la Familia | 7916 Ranchitos Lp NE | Albuquerque | NM | 87113